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Those wishing to submit nominations to the Association of Specialist Fire Protection (ASFP) Awards 2023
have just two weeks left to notify the association.

The final deadline for nominations to be presented is Friday, 2 June.

The information should be supplied on detailed forms circulated by the association at the launch of the
event in late March.

Those wishing to attend the presentation ceremony will be able to secure ‘early bird’ tickets from the first
week of July for one month, after which the cost will rise to the correct level.

The association stated that it has secured a larger venue for this year’s event, after previous years saw
capacity attendance.

This year’s awards will be presented on 23 November at the Leonardo Royal Hotel, St Pauls, London.

Next year will see the awards presentation ceremony held in Manchester, followed by the 2025 awards in
Birmingham.

According to the ASFP, the event in Birmingham will include celebrations for its 25th anniversary and more
details will be announced nearer the time of the 2025 awards.

Further details can be found on https://asfp.org.uk
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